ARD EBERLE ARCHITECTS

116 King Street, Suite 202 Madison, Wl 83703
BOR 204-7464 FAX: B0 467 1403

October 5, 2009

Mr. Al Martin

City of Madison

Department of Planning & Development
Room LL100

215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Madison, WI 53703
amartin@cityofmadison.com

RE: The Haze — 106 King Street
Dear Al & UDC members,

| need to inform you of a change to the submittal for consideration by the Urban Design Commission, at the October
7, 2009 meeting for a minor exterior remodeling at 106 King Street.

Mr. Muramoto plans to only paint the building’s exterior at this time. The extent of the painting is illustrated on the
first sheets of the submittal and will be Sherwin Williams Turkish Coffee as shown. Mr. Muramoto may choose to
apply for a fagade grant at the beginning of the year and if approved we will utilize these additional funds for a
different facade design. Please disregard the rest of this submittal.

Please contact Josh Johnson or me if you have any questions regarding the project.

Sincerely,

S I ¥

Michael Eberle, AIA
Architect/Principal

Aro Eberle Architects, Inc.
eberle@aroeberle.com
(608) 204-7464




